
September 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Larry M. Furlong 

7 The Close 

Liverpool L9 1EX 

England 

 

Dear Mr. Furlong: 

 

Enclosed please find an information packet about the Assassination Records Review Board.  I have 

added your name to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Board’s activities. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


